
 

Summer Term Curriculum Newsletter 
 Herons Class 

Welcome to the Summer Term. We will be looking at two different topics. In 
Summer 1 we will be making soup and then go onto studying Vikings in Summer 
Term 2. 

Overview 
 

 

 
 
Homework. 
Homework will be given out on a Wednesday and needs to be returned by the 
following Wednesday. Each week, the children will be given spellings, Literacy 
and Numeracy. Each piece should take no more than 10 minutes to complete. 
In addition, the children need to practise learning their multiplication facts and 
continue to read their home reading book, at least four times a week. Please 
ensure reading record books are signed by an adult each week. 
 
Reading books should be returned to school on a Wednesday. If your child has 
a larger book and needs more than a week to read it, please send in the Reading 
Record on the Wednesday, but keep the reading book. 
 
 
A note from the teachers… 
Please remember to come and speak to us should you have any questions or 
concerns regarding your child. Thank you for your support. 

Herons Team. 
 

 

PE  
Please ensure children have a named PE kit in school. This must include shorts, T shirt, 
jumper, jogging bottoms and trainers. 
Earrings must be removed or covered. 
 
PE Days 
Herons: Tuesday – Rounders/Athletics – Thursday - Swimming 


